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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO
REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE TOPIC:
“EMERGING MIGRATION ISSUES”

PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO
OEA-02572

Washington, D.C., October 20, 2006

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request that you kindly include the topic “Emerging Migration Issues” in the order of business for the next meeting of the Permanent Council, in order to promote dialogue and analysis of migration issues in the Americas.
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Thanking you in advance for attending to this request, I avail myself of the opportunity to convey to Your Excellency the assurances of my highest consideration.

Ambassador Alejandro García Moreno E.

Permanent Representative of Mexico

Her Excellency

Ambassador Marina Valere

Chair of the Permanent Council

Permanent Representative of Trinidad and Tobago

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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